
Faculty Advisory Committee Meeting 

Monday, April 8, 2019 

WSD Administrative Center - 280 Interstate Drive Wentzville, MO 

4:15 PM 

 
Present: 

Curtis Cain, Pam Frazier, Jennifer Hecktor, Megan Stryjewski, Cheri Thurman, John Schulte, Kaci Gross, 

Karla Thompson, Kimberly Porter filling in for Lindsay Burkemper, Debbie Gervais, Julie Albertson, Nancy 

Allen, Emily Eck, Connie Litzsinger, Katie Zak, Anita Alcorn, Tricia Mahoney, Cindy Ivancic, Robin Allen, 

Dave Porter, Greg Lawrence, Emily Eberhardt, Kaci Lueking, and Cathy McCandless 

 
Meeting began at 4:15 PM - Introductions 

Google Slides Presentation 

 

Dr. Cain gave District updates, construction specifically. He presented the new elementary school being 

slated to open in the fall of 2020 and explained the location of the piece of land recently purchased. Dr. 

Cain talked about the high school opening in the fall of 2021 and how groundbreaking has already 

occured. The District is working with a new demographer on new school boundaries (boundary 

committee to work on making a recommendation for December of 2019) for elementary, middle and 

high schools. CSIP is underway and the BOE will have a recommendation most likely at the May 2019 

BOE Meeting.  

 

Asked if anyone had any questions. No questions. 

 

Mr. Schulte - Snow Days/Calendars 

Explained the Academic Calendar Committee process and having built-in snow days. Built-in snow days 

didn’t go well when we tried it before so they are now put on the end of the year. Good Friday being a 

teacher work day worked out that way because of Easter moving. Chautauqua is available for PD days. 

 

Dr. Hecktor - Staff missing lunch/plan time 

If staff is missing lunch or plan time then they should to talk with their building’s Admin about it. They 

are more than welcome to speak with HR if need be.  

 

Dr. Stryjewski - Progress Reports and Non-negotiables 

Progress reports are going to be talked about at their next staff meeting - stay tuned. Going to look at 

the non-negotiables and revise. The goal is to have it out by the time the school year is out, if not, then 

they will be out in the summer. 

 

Went around the table and shared celebrations throughout the District! 

 

Dr. Cain asked if there were any other questions. No one had anything additional to share. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 4:49 PM 

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1OSwgPHDymjMionH_x62WM7q4vXfvaurzosTfWs5SW90/edit?usp=sharing

